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Care Judith Phillips 2007-09-24 This highly accessible
introduction to the concept of care maps out and
unravels the complex debates that surround the theory
and practice of care in today's world. Practice
scenarios and case studies appear throughout to
encourage the reader to reflect on professional issues.
World Mental Health Robert Desjarlais 1995 The book is
the result of several years of collaboration between
experts from more than 19 countries and researchers in
the Department of Social Medicine at Harvard Medical
School. The authors examine key findings on mental
illness and mental health services; suicide; substance
abuse; the mental health problems of women, children and
the elderly; violence; dislocation; and health-related
behavior in Asia, Latin America, Africa and the Middle
East. They recommend new actions in mental health
services, in public health and public policy, as well as
an agenda for research. For all who are interested in
the global context of mental health and in development,
this very readable volume with its numerous case
studies, illustrations and tables will be an invaluable
resource.
Making Sense of Madness Jim Geekie 2009-05-06 The
experience of madness – which might also be referred to
more formally as ‘schizophrenia’ or ‘psychosis’ –
consists of a complex, confusing and often distressing
collection of experiences, such as hearing voices or
developing unusual, seemingly unfounded beliefs.
Madness, in its various forms and guises, seems to be a
ubiquitous feature of being human, yet our ability to
make sense of madness, and our knowledge of how to help
those who are so troubled, is limited. Making Sense of
Madness explores the subjective experiences of madness.
Using clients' stories and verbatim descriptions, it
argues that the experience of 'madness' is an integral
part of what it is to be human, and that greater focus
on subjective experiences can contribute to professional
understandings and ways of helping those who might be
troubled by these experiences. Areas of discussion
include: how people who experience psychosis make sense
of it themselves scientific/professional understandings
of ‘madness' what the public thinks about
‘schizophrenia’ Making Sense of Madness will be
essential reading for all mental health professionals as
well as being of great interest to people who experience
psychosis and their families and friends.
Healing Thomas Insel, MD 2022-02-22 A bold, expert, and
actionable map for the re-invention of America’s broken
mental health care system. “Healing is truly one of the
best books ever written about mental illness, and I
think I’ve read them all." —Pete Earley, author of Crazy
As director of the National Institute of Mental Health,
Dr. Thomas Insel was giving a presentation when the
father of a boy with schizophrenia yelled from the back
of the room, “Our house is on fire and you’re telling me
about the chemistry of the paint! What are you doing to
put out the fire?” Dr. Insel knew in his heart that the
answer was not nearly enough. The gargantuan American
mental health industry was not healing millions who were
desperately in need. He left his position atop the
mental health research world to investigate all that was
broken—and what a better path to mental health might
look like. In the United States, we have treatments that
work, but our system fails at every stage to deliver
care well. Even before COVID, mental illness was
claiming a life every eleven minutes by suicide. Quality
of care varies widely, and much of the field lacks
accountability. We focus on drug therapies for symptom
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reduction rather than on plans for long-term recovery.
Care is often unaffordable and unavailable, particularly
for those who need it most and are homeless or
incarcerated. Where was the justice for the millions of
Americans suffering from mental illness? Who was helping
their families? But Dr. Insel also found that we do have
approaches that work, both in the U.S. and globally.
Mental illnesses are medical problems, but he discovers
that the cures for the crisis are not just medical, but
social. This path to healing, built upon what he calls
the three Ps (people, place, and purpose), is more
straightforward than we might imagine. Dr. Insel offers
a comprehensive plan for our failing system and for
families trying to discern the way forward. The fruit of
a lifetime of expertise and a global quest for answers,
Healing is a hopeful, actionable account and achievable
vision for us all in this time of mental health crisis.
Outside Mental Health Will Hall 1966-02-03 Outside
Mental Health: Voices and Visions of Madness reveals the
human side of mental illness. In this remarkable
collection of interviews and essays, therapist, Madness
Radio host, and schizophrenia survivor Will Hall asks,
"What does it mean to be called crazy in a crazy world?"
More than 60 voices of psychiatric patients, scientists,
journalists, doctors, activists, and artists create a
vital new conversation about empowering the human spirit
by transforming society. "Bold, fearless, and
compellingly readable... a refuge and an oasis from the
overblown claims of American psychiatry" - Christopher
Lane, author of Shyness: How Normal Behavior Became an
Illness "A terrific conversation partner." - Joshua Wolf
Shenk, author of Lincoln's Melancholy: How Depression
Challenged a President and Fueled His Greatness
"Brilliant...wonderfully grand and big-hearted." Robert Whitaker, author of Anatomy of an Epidemic: Magic
Bullets, Psychiatric Drugs, and the Astonishing Rise of
Mental Illness in America "Must-read for anyone
interested in creating a more just and compassionate
world." - Alison Hillman, Open Society Foundation Human
Rights Initiative "An intelligent, thought-provoking,
and rare concept. These are voices worth listening to."
- Mary O'Hara, The Guardian "A new, helpful, liberatingand dare I say, sane-way of re-envisioning our ideas of
mental illness." Paul Levy, Director of the
Padmasambhava Buddhist Center, Portland, Oregon "A
fantastic resource for those who are seeking change."
Dr. Pat Bracken MD, psychiatrist and Clinical Director
of Mental Health Service, West Cork, Ireland
Psychiatric and Mental Health Nursing in the UK Katie
Evans 2019-06-28 Psychiatric and Mental Health Nursing
in the UK is an adaptation of Australia and New
Zealand’s foremost mental health nursing text and is an
essential resource for both mental health nursing
students and qualified nurses. Thoroughly revised and
updated to reflect current research and the UK
guidelines as well as the changing attitudes about
mental health, mental health services and mental health
nursing in UK. Set within a recovery and patient
framework, this text provides vital information for
approaching the most familiar disorders mental health
nurses and students will see in clinical practice, along
with helpful suggestions about what the mental health
nurse can say and do to interact effectively with
patients and their families. Gives readers a thorough
grounding in the theory of mental health nursing. Case
studies throughout the text allow readers to understand
the application of theory in every day practice.
Includes critical thinking challenges and ethical
dilemmas to encourage the reader to think about and
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explore complex issues. Exercises for class engagement
complement learning and development in the classroom
environment.
Gothic Europe 1200-1450 Derek Pearsall 2014-06-11 This
uniquely ambitious history offers an account of all
aspects of cultural activity and production throughout
the world of Latin Christendom 1200-1450. Beginning with
a detailed description of the political and economic
circumstances that allowed the 'Gothic Moment' to
flourish, the body of the book is both a celebration of
the Gothic cultural achievement - in cathedral-building,
in manuscript illumination, in chivalric love-romance,
in stained glass and in many other arts - and an
investigation of its social origins and systems of
production.
Organizing for Health Care Source, inc 1974
Interrogating Psychiatric Narratives of Madness Andrea
Daley
Nursing Evidence-Based Practice Skills Karen Holland
2010-04-22 Nursing students require a unique guide to
research and evidence based practice (EBP) to help them
succeed in both the classroom and the clinical area.
This book is a one-stop-shop of the theory and practice
of EBP including practical tips for assignments and
placements.
The Sleep of Others and the Transformations of Sleep
Research Kenton Kroker 2007 We tend to think of sleep as
a private concern, a night-time retreat from the
physical world into the realm of the subconscious. Yet
sleep also has a public side; it has been the focal
point of religious ritual, philosophic speculation,
political debate, psychological research, and more
recently, neuroscientific investigation and medical
practice. In this first ever history of sleep research,
Kenton Kroker draws on a wide range of material to
present the story of how an investigative field - at one
time dominated by the study of dreams - slowly morphed
into a laboratory-based discipline. The result of this
transformation, Kroker argues, has changed the very
meaning of sleep from its earlier conception to an issue
for public health and biomedical intervention. Examining
a vast historical period of 2500 years, Kroker separates
the problems associated with the history of dreaming
from those associated with sleep itself and charts
sleep-related diseases such as narcolepsy, insomnia, and
sleep apnea. He describes the discovery of rapid eye
movement - REM - during the 1950s, and shows how this
discovery initiated the creation of 'dream laboratories'
that later emerged as centres for sleep research during
the 1960s and 1970s. Kroker's work is unique in subject
and scope and will be enormously useful for both sleep
researchers, medical historians, and anybody who's ever
lost a night's sleep.
Voices in the History of Madness Robert Ellis 2021-05-12
This book presents new perspectives on the multiplicity
of voices in the histories of mental ill-health. In the
thirty years since Roy Porter called on historians to
lower their gaze so that they might better understand
patient-doctor roles in the past, historians have sought
to place the voices of previously silent, marginalised
and disenfranchised individuals at the heart of their
analyses. Today, the development of service-user groups
and patient consultations have become an important
feature of the debates and planning related to current
approaches to prevention, care and treatment. This
edited collection of interdisciplinary chapters offers
new and innovative perspectives on mental health and
illness in the past and covers a breadth of opinions,
views, and interpretations from patients, practitioners,
policy makers, family members and wider communities. Its
chronology runs from the early modern period to the
twenty-first century and includes international and
transnational analyses from Europe, North America, Asia
and Africa, drawing on a range of sources and
methodologies including oral histories, material
culture, and the built environment. Chapter 4 is
available open access under a Creative Commons
Attribution 4.0 International License via
link.springer.com.
Asylums, Mental Health Care and the Irish Pauline M.
Prior 2017-02-10 This book is a collection of studies on
mental health services in Ireland from the beginning of
the nineteenth century to the present day. Essays cover
overall trends in patient numbers, an exploration of the
development of mental health law in Ireland, and studies
on individual hospitals – all of which provide
incredible insight into times past and yet speak volumes
caring-for-madness-the-role-of-personal-experience-in-the-training-of-mental-health-nurses

about mental health in contemporary Irish society.
Topics include the famous nursing strike at Monaghan
Asylum in 1919, when a red flag was raised over the
building; extracts from Speedwell, a hospital
newsletter, showing the social and sporting life at
Holywell Hospital during the 1960s; an exploration of
diseases such as beriberi and tuberculosis at Dundrum
and the Richmond in the 1890s; the problems encountered
by doctors in Ballinasloe Asylum as they tried to exert
their authority over the Governors; and the experiences
of Irish emigrants who found themselves in asylums in
Australia and New Zealand. The book also includes a
discussion of mental health services in Ireland
1959–2010, the first time such a chronology has been
published. The editor, Pauline Prior, and the
contributors, including Brendan Kelly, Dermot Walsh,
Elizabeth Malcolm and E.M. Crawford, are well-known
scholars within the disciplines of medicine, sociology
and history, coming together for the first time to
present an essential book on the history of mental
health services in Ireland.
Psycho-spiritual Care in Health Care Practice Guy
Harrison 2017-05-18 Meeting the psychological and
spiritual needs of patients is vital to supporting their
wellbeing in health care settings. To develop an
effective, holistic and inclusive approach to care
within predominantly medical health care models,
practitioners across health care disciplines must work
collaboratively to understand the complex, significant
relationships between their patients' medical,
therapeutic and spiritual requirements. Bridging the gap
between care disciplines, the book presents an
innovative vision of patient wellbeing enriched by a
synthesis of psychological, spiritual and medical
approaches. Prominent practitioners from a range of
disciplines including nursing and psychiatry demonstrate
how their psycho-spiritual approaches meet the
individual needs of patients, adapting to their
emotional, spiritual and religious requirements.
Accessible and enlightening, this book offers
significant practical insight into the role of
psychologically informed spiritual care.
Psychopathology and Social Prejudice Derek Hook 2002
This volume offers an innovative set of critical
examinations of the field of psychopathology. It
investigates the social formation of psychopathology
across different cultural, discursive, and political
contexts and draws upon theory from two traditional
domains of psychology—social and abnormal psychology.
The diverse topics covered include xenophobia, anorexia
nervosa, witch hunting, post-traumatic stress,
homosexuality, race categorization, and crosscultural
issues. The various topics work in concert to unseat the
notion of psychopathology as comprising
decontextualized, individualized, essentialist
categories of organic illness.
Global Cosmetic Industry 2002 The information resource
for personal care professionals.
Madness Sean Baumann 2021-09-02 A leading psychiatrist's
professional and personal reflections on mental illness
- beautifully written, informative and accessible 'This
book has irrevocably changed my understanding of
madness. Through succinct and often poetic accounts
Baumann carefully mediates access to glimpses of the
brave, fearful, lonely and vulnerable humanities of
those suffering from psychiatric disorders, especially
schizophrenia. The text, illuminated by extraordinary
artwork, compels one to believe that beyond all the
distress and despair, there is, and always should be,
hope.' - Antjie Krog For many of us, mental illness is
often shrouded in mystery, misconception and fear.
Baumann spent decades as a psychiatrist at Valkenberg
Hospital and, through his personal engagement with
patients' various forms of psychosis, he describes the
lived experiences of those who suffer from
schizophrenia, depression, bipolar and other disorders.
Baumann argues cogently for a more inclusive way of
making sense of mental health. With sensitivity and
empathy, his enquiries into the territories of art,
psychology, consciousness, otherness, free will and
theories of the self reveal how mental illness raises
questions that affect us all.
Art Therapy And Cancer Care Waller, Diane 2005-07-01
Inspired by the experiences of art therapists who have
pioneered work with people with cancer, this text looks
at the work in its institutional context, demonstrating
the importance for the art therapy service of being
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understood, supported and valued atmanagerial level.
Another Kind of Madness Stephen Hinshaw 2017-06-20
"Families are riddled with untold secrets. But Stephen
Hinshaw would have never thought that in his family a
profound secret had been kept under lock and key for 18
years. From the moment his father revealed his long
history with mental illness and involuntary
hospitalizations, Hinshaw knew his life would be changed
forever. Hinshaw calls his father's reveal
"psychological birth"--after years of experiencing the
ups and downs of his father's illness without knowing it
existed, watching him disappear for weeks at a time only
to return as the loving father he had always known,
everything he experienced as a child began to make
sense. He learned as much as possible about his father's
illness, and what began as an exploration into his
father's past and mental health turned into a fullfledged career as a clinical psychologist. In Another
Kind of Madness, Hinshaw explores the burden of living
in a family "loaded" with mental illness and debunks the
"stigma" behind it, explaining that in today's society,
mental health problems can result in a loss of a
driver's license, inability to vote or run for office,
ineligibility for jury service, or automatic
relinquishment of child custody. With a moving personal
narrative and shocking facts about how America views
mental health conditions in the 21st century, Another
Kind of Madness is a passionate call to arms regarding
the importance of destigmatizing mental illness"-Care of the Mentally Disordered Offender in the
Community Alec Buchanan 2017-10-05 This revised and
updated edition of Care of the Mentally Disordered
Offender in the Community provides a comprehensive,
evidence-based guide to theory and practice. The social
and clinical context within which mental health care is
provided to offenders in community settings has changed
significantly in recent years. An increasing proportion
of all mental health care is provided in the community
and our knowledge of the links between violence and
mental illness has advanced. Existing psychological and
pharmacological treatments have been refined and new
treatments have been introduced. Epidemiological and
intervention-based research has evaluated these changes
and suggested new avenues for clinical development. Over
three sections, the second edition of Care of the
Mentally Disordered Offender in the Community explores
the key areas of the field. Part 1 describes the social,
administrative and clinical context within which care is
now given. Part 2 discusses treatment and the evaluation
of violence risk when determining the most appropriate
treatment. Part 3 explores psychiatric services and
their relationship with other agencies. The text has
been updated to cover recent developments in theory and
practice. New chapters have been added that cover US
provision for people with mental disorders leaving
prison, the community management of sexual offenders,
the relationship between care and coercion and the
treatment of personality disorders. Written by a global
team of experts, the book provides critical insights
into the social, clinical, and institutional aspects of
an increasingly important part of psychiatric community
care.
The Rise of Caring Power Annemieke van Drenth 1999 This
original study discusses the role of women in developing
and dispersing caring power and, vice-versa, the role of
caring power in constituting 'women' as modern social
subjects, processes which began around 1800. Based on
the historian-/philosopher Foucault's concept of
pastoral power, "caring power" also takes into account
the vital role played by gender. Both humanitarian and
religious motives fostered the ideal of serving the
well-being of individual 'others' and thereby the
interest of society as a whole. With the rise of caring
power, this book argues, women began to feel responsible
for 'those of their own sex' and to organize themselves
in all-female organizations. In the process they carved
out new gender identities for themselves and the women
in their care. The authors illustrate this profound
historical change with the work of the reformers
Elizabeth Fry (1780-1845) and Josephine Butler
(1828-1906) and trace their impact in Britain and the
Netherlands.
Modern Madness Douglas LaBier 2016-02-02 An acclaimed
exploration of the ways in which success within our
career culture can produce hidden emotional and value
conflicts for men and women. Sheds new light on the path
to success and personal fulfillment in today’s
caring-for-madness-the-role-of-personal-experience-in-the-training-of-mental-health-nurses

workplace.
Methylation Madness Terence Dulin, 2020-11-10 To
methylate or not to methylate? That is the question!
Methylation chemistry has received tremendous attention
recently due to the discussions circling around the
MTHFR gene. Methylfolate and methylcobalamin (Methyl
B12) are nutrient supplements being recommended more
often, as of late. Many medical conditions can possibly
be exasperated due to the lack of these nutrients or
improper metabolism. But are they? Understanding the
reasoning behind this thought is actually one for
concern. Heart disease (arterial sclerosis) and other
medical conditions can be traced back to the biochemical
methylation pathway. Problems with the protection of DNA
can also be associated with this pathway. Mutations may,
in fact, occur due to this very set of biochemical
pathways. However, is it correct for everyone to be
taking methylfolate and methylcobalamin (Methyl B12)?
Does it match every individual’s chemistry? Methylfolate
and methylcobalamin are just some of the molecules that
are part of this story, but not the entire answer. MTHFR
is just one gene that is part of a vast and complex
methylation system. In this book, the authors give a
clear description for easier understanding of the who,
what, and why of methylation chemistry. It brings to
light the very question of a methylation issue some
people may have. Through candid conversations between
hypermethylators and by relating the symptoms and
effects of methylation, the reader can gain a better
perspective of living with the symptoms of
hypermethylation within this selected group. In
addition, this book provides a generalized understanding
of the biochemical processes, which are the underlying
causes of the symptoms of hypermethylation. Other
conversations with a doctor who has expert knowledge of
methylation chemistry further expounds upon this
complexity. Hypermethylating people are those who should
be very careful when using methylating nutrients or when
eating foods which are methylating. Are you a
hypermethylator?
The Care of Older People Mayumi Hayashi 2015-10-06
Across the globe, populations are getting older. Hayashi
surveys the development of residential care in Britain
and Japan from the 1920s onwards, using regional case
studies, and taking into account the influence of
traditions and cultural norms.
Hegel and the Spirit Alan M. Olson 2021-07-13 Hegel and
the Spirit explores the meaning of Hegel's grand
philosophical category, the category of Geist, by way of
what Alan Olson terms a pneumatological thesis. Hegel's
philosophy of spirit, according to Olson, is a
speculative pneumatology that completes what Adolf von
Harnack once called the "orphan doctrine" in Christian
theology--the doctrine of the Holy Spirit. Olson argues
that Hegel's development of philosophy as pneumatology
originates out of a deep appreciation of Luther's
dialectical understanding of Spirit and that Hegel's
doctrine of Spirit is thus deeply interfused with the
values of Würtemberg Pietism. Olson further maintains
that Hegel's Enzyklopdie is the post-Enlightenment
philosophical equivalent of a Trinitätslehre and that
his Rechtsphilosophie is an ecclesiology. Thus Hegel and
the Spirit demonstrates the truth of Karl Barth's
observation that Hegel is the potential Aquinas of
Protestantism. Exploring Hegel's philosophy of spirit in
historical, cultural, and personal religious context,
the book identifies Hegel's relationship with Hölderlin
and his response to Hölderlin's madness as key elements
in the philosopher's religious and philosophical
development, especially with respect to the meaning of
transcendence and dialectic.
New Roles for Psychiatrists in Organized Systems of Care
Jeremy A. Lazarus 1998 New Roles for Psychiatrists in
Organized Systems of Care provides the reader with a
comprehensive view of opportunities, challenges, and
roles for psychiatrists who are working for or with new
organized systems of care. A complete and frank
discussion of the ethical dilemmas for psychiatrists in
managed care settings is presented. Also included in
this book are chapters on training and identity of the
field as well as historical overviews of health care
policy. Any psychiatrist working for or with organized
care systems will benefit from reading this book, as it
helps the reader gain a deeper understanding of the
ethical challenges and solutions available. For students
and residents, this book provides an overview of work
and role opportunities in organized delivery systems, as
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well as guidance on the important ethical issues that
may be encountered.
Personal Recovery and Mental Illness Mike Slade
2009-05-28 Recovery is a concept which has emerged from
the experiences of people with mental illness. It
involves a shift away from traditional clinical
preoccupations such as managing risk and avoiding
relapse, towards new priorities of supporting the person
in working towards their own goals and taking
responsibility for their own life. This book sets an
agenda for mental health services internationally, by
converting these ideas of recovery into an action plan
for professionals. The underlying principles are
explored, and five reasons identified for why supporting
recovery should be the primary goal. A new conceptual
basis for mental health services is described – the
Personal Recovery Framework – which gives primacy to the
person over the illness, and identifies the contribution
of personal and social identity to recovery. These are
brought to life through twenty-six case studies from
around the world.
Postpsychiatry Patrick Bracken 2005-12-22 For most of us
the words madness and psychosis conjure up fear and
images of violence. Using short stories, the authors
consider complex philosphical issues from a fresh
perspective. The current debates about mental health
policy and practice are placed into their historical and
cultural contexts.
Insane Society: A Sociology of Mental Health Peter
Morrall 2020-03-27 This book critiques the connection
between Western society and madness, scrutinizing if and
how societal insanity affects the cause, construction,
and consequence of madness. Looking beyond the affected
individual to their social, political, economic,
ecological, and cultural context, this book examines
whether society itself, and its institutions, divisions,
practices, and values, is mad. That society’s insanity
is relevant to the sanity and insanity of its citizens
has been argued by Fromm in The Sane Society, but also
by a host of sociologists, social thinkers,
epidemiologists and biologists. This book builds on
classic texts such as Foucault’s History of Madness,
Scull’s Marxist-oriented works and more recent
publications which have arisen from a range of sociopolitical and patient-orientated movements. Chapters in
this book draw on biology, psychology, sociological and
anthropological thinking that argues that where madness
is concerned, society matters. Providing an extended
case study of how the sociological imagination should
operate in a contemporary setting, this book draws on
genetics, neuroscience, cognitive science, radical
psychology, and evolutionary psychology/psychiatry. It
is an important read for students and scholars of
sociology, anthropology, social policy, criminology,
health, and mental health.
The Tidal Model Philip J. Barker 2005 Based on extensive
research, The Tidal Model charts the development of this
model of care, outlining its theoretical basis and
including clinical examples to show the benefits of
encouraging the client's greater involvement in their
treatment.
In the Fellowship of His Suffering Elahe Hessamfar
2014-09-25 "Schizophrenia" is by many accounts the most
devastating illness of our time. In this book, Elahe
Hessamfar uses her personal encounter with her
daughter's illness to bring the reader to experience the
pain and anguish of those who suffer so intensely. She
candidly discusses the gripping and dark realities her
family has faced in the midst of this journey and
exposes that the ride isn't easy, but it can be fruitful
and purposeful, and it can be a journey of joy and peace
if understood from the intended perspective. This is a
fascinating and deeply theological portrayal of madness
under the mighty hand of God. It challenges and awakens
the reader to a heightened awareness about self,
community, pain, brokenness, sin, grace, and redemption.
This is the first truly biblically based, theological
interpretation of madness in conversation with
psychiatry and social sciences. Hessamfar passionately
discusses the shortcomings of our current medical model
of mental illness and directs the reader's attention to
the mistreatment of those the medical community labels
with "schizophrenia." She argues that not only is
"schizophrenia" not pathological but it touches on the
most fundamental fragilities of the human soul, and
hence, it is a critical pastoral issue. Hessamfar offers
tangible, inspiring, and life-changing solutions for
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those dealing with this most elusive and mysterious
phenomenon--solutions that would bring hope and healing
to the hopeless people chained in the abyss of madness.
Primary Care Mental Health Linda Gask 2018-09-30 A
comprehensive guide to this emerging field, fully
updated to cover clinical, policy, and practical issues
with a user-centred approach.
Community Care Robin Means 2008-01-11 This new edition
has been updated to reflect recent shifts in community
and social care whilst still providing the authoritative
account of its historical development. Particular
attention is paid to partnerships between health and
social care, the regulation of social care, direct
payments and individual budgets and user/carer
empowerment.
Brain On Fire: My Month of Madness Susannah Cahalan
2012-11-13 'My first serious blackout marked the line
between sanity and insanity. Though I would have moments
of lucidity over the coming days and weeks, I would
never again be the same person ...' Susannah Cahalan was
a happy, clever, healthy twenty-four-year old. Then one
day she woke up in hospital, with no memory of what had
happened or how she had got there. Within weeks, she
would be transformed into someone unrecognizable,
descending into a state of acute psychosis, undergoing
rages and convulsions, hallucinating that her father had
murdered his wife; that she could control time with her
mind. Everything she had taken for granted about her
life, and who she was, was wiped out. Brain on Fire is
Susannah's story of her terrifying descent into madness
and the desperate hunt for a diagnosis, as, after dozens
of tests and scans, baffled doctors concluded she should
be confined in a psychiatric ward. It is also the story
of how one brilliant man, Syria-born Dr Najar, finally
proved - using a simple pen and paper - that Susannah's
psychotic behaviour was caused by a rare autoimmune
disease attacking her brain. His diagnosis of this
little-known condition, thought to have been the real
cause of devil-possessions through history, saved her
life, and possibly the lives of many others. Cahalan
takes readers inside this newly-discovered disease
through the progress of her own harrowing journey,
piecing it together using memories, journals, hospital
videos and records. Written with passionate honesty and
intelligence, Brain on Fire is a searingly personal yet
universal book, which asks what happens when your
identity is suddenly destroyed, and how you get it back.
'With eagle-eye precision and brutal honesty, Susannah
Cahalan turns her journalistic gaze on herself as she
bravely looks back on one of the most harrowing and
unimaginable experiences one could ever face: the loss
of mind, body and self. Brain on Fire is a mesmerizing
story' -Mira Bartók, New York Times bestselling author
of The Memory Palace Susannah Cahalan is a reporter on
the New York Post, and the recipient of the 2010
Silurian Award of Excellence in Journalism for Feature
Writing. Her writing has also appeared in the New York
Times, and is frequently picked up by the Daily Mail,
Gawker, Gothamist, AOL and Yahoo among other news
aggregrator sites.
Madness and Grace Matthew Stanford 2021-06-01 Research
tells us that when most people suffer from a mental
health crisis, the first person they turn to for help is
not a physician, a psychiatrist, or a social worker, but
a pastor, a priest, or a minister. In other words, a
leader in their church. Unfortunately, many church
leaders are not trained to recognize mental illness and
don’t know when to refer someone to a mental health
professional. The consequence—unintended yet tragic—is
continued and unnecessary suffering. Madness and Grace
is a comprehensive guide for church ministry to
alleviate this situation. Written by Dr. Matthew
Stanford, the book is carefully constructed to help
build competency in detecting a wide spectrum of mental
disorders, such as knowing when a person is
contemplating suicide based on telltale patterns of
speech. It also explodes common discriminatory myths
that stigmatize people with mental illness, such as the
myth that they are more prone to violence than others.
Dr. Stanford has treated clients throughout his career
who were afflicted with all manner of mental disorders.
In Madness and Grace, he takes the full extent of his
experience and makes it accessible and actionable for
the lay reader. He begins by explaining what constitutes
a mental illness and how these disorders are classified
according to science. He next teaches how to notice the
presence of a mental illness by listening carefully to
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phraseology, observing behavior, and asking discerning
questions. He goes on to discuss methods of treatment,
common religious concerns about mental health, and ways
church communities can support people on the road to
recovery. As a Christian, Dr. Stanford wants his fellow
believers to know that acknowledging and seeking help
for a mental illness is not a sign of weak faith. That’s
why, in addition to sharing his medical expertise with
church leaders, he commends pertinent biblical passages
that underscore God’s concern for our mental wellbeing.
These passages provide strength and comfort as
complements to clinically-derived treatment and are
essential to Dr. Stanford’s approach. “When working with
those in severe psychological distress,” he writes,
“compassion and grace are always the first line of
pastoral care.”
Medication Madness Peter R. Breggin, M.D. 2009-05-26
Medications for everything from depression and anxiety
to ADHD and insomnia are being prescribed in alarming
numbers across the country, but the "cure" is often
worse than the original problem. Medication Madness is a
fascinating, frightening, and dramatic look at the role
that psychiatric medications have played in fifty cases
of suicide, murder, and other violent, criminal, and
bizarre behaviors. As a psychiatrist who believes in
holding people responsible for their conduct, the weight
of scientific evidence and years of clinical experience
eventually convinced Dr. Breggin that psychiatric drugs
frequently cause individuals to lose their judgment and
their ability to control their emotions and actions.
Medication Madness raises and examines the issues
surrounding personal responsibility when behavior seems
driven by drug-induced adverse reactions and
intoxication. Dr. Breggin personally evaluated the cases
in the book in his role as a treating psychiatrist,
consultant or medical expert. He interviewed survivors
and witnesses, and reviewed extensive medical,
occupational, educational and police records. The great
majority of individuals lived exemplary lives and
committed no criminal or bizarre actions prior to taking
the psychiatric medications. Medication Madness reads
like a medical thriller, true crime story, and courtroom
drama; but it is firmly based in the latest scientific
research and dozens of case studies. The lives of the
children and adults in these stories, as well as the
lives of their families and their victims, were thrown
into turmoil and sometimes destroyed by the
unanticipated effects of psychiatric drugs. In some
cases our entire society was transformed by the tragic
outcomes. Many categories of psychiatric drugs can cause
potentially horrendous reactions. Prozac, Paxil, Zoloft,
Adderall, Ritalin, Concerta, Xanax, lithium, Zyprexa and
other psychiatric medications may spellbind patients
into believing they are improved when too often they are
becoming worse. Psychiatric drugs drive some people into
psychosis, mania, depression, suicide, agitation,
compulsive violence and loss of self-control without the
individuals realizing that their medications have
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deformed their way of thinking and feeling. This book
documents how the FDA, the medical establishment and the
pharmaceutical industry have over-sold the value of
psychiatric drugs. It serves as a cautionary tale about
our reliance on potentially dangerous psychoactive
chemicals to relieve our emotional problems and provides
a positive approach to taking personal charge of our
lives.
Medication Madness Peter Roger Breggin 2009-05-26
Reveals potential links between psychiatric medication
and dangerous abnormal behaviors including suicide,
emotional breakdowns, and violent acts; in a cautionary
guide that argues that patients are rendered unaware of
their mental deteriorations and have become victims of
the medical establishment. Reprint.
Women and Madness Phyllis Chesler 2018-09-04 Feminist
icon Phyllis Chesler's pioneering work, Women and
Madness, remains startlingly relevant today, nearly 50
years since its first publication in 1972. With over 2.5
million copies sold, this seminal book is unanimously
regarded as the definitive work on the subject of
women's psychology. Now back in print this completely
revised and updated edition from 2005 adds to her
original research and findings perspectives on the
issues of eating disorders, postpartum depression,
biological psychology, important feminist political
findings, female genital mutilation and more.
Caring and Social Justice Marian Barnes 2005-12-05 Care
giving has become a high-profile issue in policy and
practice, yet much of the literature conceives it as
burdensome or even oppressive. Drawing extensively on
real-life examples of care giving relationships, Caring
and Social Justice reveals an uplifting alternative
approach to caring that highlights its contribution to
social cohesion and social justice. It offers a clear
overview of the literature including debates about an
'ethic of care' and offers a thought-provoking survey
ideal for undergraduate and postgraduate study.
Our Most Troubling Madness T.M. Luhrmann 2016-09-27
Schizophrenia has long puzzled researchers in the fields
of psychiatric medicine and anthropology. Why is it that
the rates of developing schizophrenia—long the poster
child for the biomedical model of psychiatric
illness—are low in some countries and higher in others?
And why do migrants to Western countries find that they
are at higher risk for this disease after they arrive?
T. M. Luhrmann and Jocelyn Marrow argue that the root
causes of schizophrenia are not only biological, but
also sociocultural. This book gives an intimate,
personal account of those living with serious psychotic
disorder in the United States, India, Africa, and
Southeast Asia. It introduces the notion that social
defeat—the physical or symbolic defeat of one person by
another—is a core mechanism in the increased risk for
psychotic illness. Furthermore, “care-as-usual”
treatment as it occurs in the United States actually
increases the likelihood of social defeat, while “careas-usual” treatment in a country like India diminishes
it.
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